

C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY (HANDSWORTH)

The Newsletter 13

27.5.22

This Newsletter is available on our Website: www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to say a massive well done to all of our children in Year6 and Year 2 for all of the hard work and effort that they have put into their school work this half term. It hasn't been an easy half term with their SATs but they have all approached them with perseverance.

Thank you for all of your effort with our Red, White and Blue day today to celebrate the Queens' Platinum Jubilee. We have had a lovely day in school. We have had a picnic and the children have been learning about the British monarchy and the importance of the Jubilee celebrations. As the rest of the country will be getting an extra Bank Holiday next week to join in with the Jubilee celebrations schools have been given the opportunity to choose when they will take this extra day. We have made the decision to take our extra Bank Holiday on Friday 22nd July, which means that the children will now break up for the summer holiday on Thursday 21st July.

Thank you to those parents who have joined us to look through the PSHE resources for the Changing Me topic, which will be taking place after half term in Years 1-6. if you do not want your child top be part of these sessions then please put this in writing and send it to parents@htcepa.bham.sch.uk by the end of the school day today.

You should have all received a sponsor form for a fundraiser that the children are taking part in on Friday 10th June. Please can you return the sponsor form and money to school by Thursday 9th June.

I hope that you all have a lovely half term break and that you all enjoy the Jubilee celebrations that will be taking place next weekend. The children are due back in school on Monday 6th June.

Mrs. P. Burns Headteacher

Red, White and Blue The Queen's Juiblee



Dates for the year

Friday 27th May - Children break up for half term change of date

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half term

Monday 6th June - Children return to school

Monday 6th June - Friday 10th June - Phonic screening for Year 1

Monday 13th June - Friday 24th June - Multiplication check weeks for Year 4

Friday 15th July - Reports out to parents

Wednesday 20th July - Drop in parents evening 3.45pm-5.00pm

Thursday 21st July - Children break up for summer holiday—CHANGE OF DATE - due to the additional Bank Holiday for the Queen's Jubilee.

Please note that children do not need to attend school on Teacher Days. These days are for staff training.

From: Monday 25th April 2022 to Thurs 12th May 2022



	Year Group	Amount for Half Term
School Fund	KS1 – REC-Y2	School Fund
<u>ه</u> ا		£0.00
Tuck & School Fund	KS2- YR3-6	Tuck £4.00
		School Fund £10.00
		Total: £14.00
Dinner Money	KS2- YR3-6	£120.00
		(£2.40 per day,
		£12.00 per week)

Your child's Tuck & School Fund **MUST BE PAID EVERY MONDAY MORNING** via the class teacher unless you pay in advance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Dinner Money

Meals will continue to be paid and booked for via School Gateway account. Meals must be paid for before being taken.